
From: Mirtha Becerra
To: Dave DeGrandpre
Subject: Fwd: Grant Creek rezoning
Date: Monday, June 6, 2022 7:58:05 AM

Another comment 
Mirtha

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Robin Abeshaus <robinabeshaus@gmail.com>
Date: June 3, 2022 at 12:44:37 PM MDT
To: "Grp. City Council and City Web Site" <Council@ci.missoula.mt.us>
Subject: Grant Creek rezoning

﻿I am writing in support of the rezoning proposal of Expo Parkway.  

While it is appealing to think of Missoula as an uncrowded city that is not in need
of denser and more diverse housing, that is no longer an accurate description of
our city.  Missoula is growing.  We are past the point where we can afford for
parts of our city to be limited to only single family large homes.  If we do not
increase housing density within our city limits, we are going to have to build
further into our mountains and green space areas.  Leaving a percentage of our
population unhoused is not an acceptable option.  Neither is it acceptable to have
housing that is so expensive that those who might want to work here can not
afford to live here.  Denser housing is both more housing and more affordable
housing.  The current rezoning gives us an opportunity to significantly increase
housing stock without losing open space area.  

I understand the safety concerns that have been raised in terms of a single way in
and out of Grant Creek, and would encourage you to consider how to deal with
these safety concerns along with considering the rezoning.  These concerns are
not a reason to squash the project. Safety in our city includes knowing that all of
our residents can find safe and affordable housing.  

Thank you.

Robin Abeshaus

3331 Hollis St.
Missoula  59801
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